
You’re invited to visit MWU for 
the 2024 Health Careers Institute 
“Open House,” including:

•	Video of Career Institute activities, 
starring your son or daughter

•	Presentations by Institute participants
•	Information on Midwestern University 

healthcare professions programs
Light refreshments will be served and University 
representatives will be available to answer questions.

19555 North 59th Avenue 
Glendale, Arizona 85308 
623-572-3353 
AZEvents@midwestern.edu 
www.midwestern.edu

Saturday
June 29, 2024
1:30–3:00 pm
Midwestern University | Ocotillo Hall 
19555 North 59th Avenue 
Glendale, Arizona 85308

Yes! We will attend the MWU Health 
Careers Institute Open House on 
Saturday, July 29.

Student Name: ______________________________

Phone: ________________________________________

Total Number of Guests: ___________________

Sponsored by Midwestern University
and BHHS Legacy Foundation

OPE N HOUSE RECE P TION 
F O R  F A M I L Y  &  F R I E N D S

Health Careers Institute


